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To promote our love of  reading for pleasure at Lighthorne Heath, we are 
celebrating our fantastic home  readers. Regular reading at home is one 

of the most valuable things you can do to support your child’s             
progress. Each Friday, as part of celebration assembly, a superstar  reader 
will be selected to take home our reading sack. The sack contains a story-
loving furry companion, hot chocolate, biscuits and an age appropriate 
story to be enjoyed over the weekend. Every child who has had their  

reading diary signed at least 3 times during the week, will be eligible to 
be  selected to receive the reading sack. We were delighted to award our 
reading star sack to Jessica the week before half term to celebrate all 
the valuable home reading that takes place outside of school. This week’s 
Super Star Reader is Eva. Keep recording your reading in your diary and 

it could be you next week!  

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


In the Long Ago project your child will learn about their history and how they have 
changed from when they were babies. They will learn about their family history and      

heritage and find out what life was like when their grandparents were children. They will 
learn about what it was like to go to school in the past and how everyday objects, such as 

clothes, toys and vehicles have changed. 
Supporting your child at home 

Look at photographs of the children as babies and discuss how they have grown and 
changed. 

Look at family photographs so the children can see family members when they were     
children. 

Talk about what your life was like when you were a child. 
Share and discuss the Did you know? resource. 

https://maestro.cornerstoneseducation.co.uk/school/473/download/2020-longago_gen_did_you_know?token=eyJ0eXAiOiJKV1QiLCJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJpc3MiOiJodHRwczpcL1wvbWFlc3Ryby5jb3JuZXJzdG9uZXNlZHVjYXRpb24uY28udWtcL2FwaVwvYXV0aFwvbG9naW4iLCJpYXQiOjE2MjA2NTMwMDksIm


Hop on board a big, red bus and head for England’s capital. Yes, that’s right, we’re on our way to London! 
This half term, we’ll take tea with the Queen and visit Buckingham Palace online. Using maps and research, we’ll 

locate Buckingham Palace, understand compass directions, plan routes around London and learn about the  
countries of the United Kingdom. Our research will take us back in time to the Great Fire of London and to   
famous London landmarks, as well as giving us an understanding of what it’s like to live in a big city. We’ll 

Skype a school in a city far away, write adventure stories, take a virtual trip to London Zoo and make souvenirs 
for tourists. 

At the end of our project, we’ll share our skills and knowledge with you. Our class will tell well-known stories 
about London, make a stop-motion animation and share traditional British songs and nursery rhymes. 

Help your child prepare for their project 
Cities are exciting places. Why not visit a local city to spot interesting vehicles, buildings and landmarks?      

Alternatively, you could search the web for images, information and film clips about London and keep a scrap-
book of your findings. You could also visit the local library to see if you can find some colourful books of nursery 

rhymes and traditional songs to enjoy together.  



Ship ahoy! We’re off on an exciting journey with Charles Darwin and his crew on the HMS Beagle. 
During this half term, we’re going to investigate a range of animal specimens, describing the characteristics of 

the creatures, and labelling their body parts using software. We’ll use a range of non-fiction books to investigate 
adaptation, natural selection, variation and inheritance. After examining letters and journal entries written by 
Darwin, we’ll write our own examples. We’ll collect natural items and discover what plants live around our 

school. We’ll retrace Darwin’s steps using maps and create sketchbooks to record the plants, flowers and trees 
we encounter. Using maps and globes, we’ll plan an expedition. What will the weather be like and what physical 

and man-made features might we encounter? 
At the end of the ILP, we’ll think about why the Galapagos Islands developed such diverse animal life, and why 
they might be under threat. We’ll also think about what Darwin would have worked on if he were alive today. 

How would he use our technology? 
Help your child prepare for their project 

Charles Darwin was a world-renowned naturalist, geologist and physicist, and we’re going to follow in his foot-
steps. Why not collect samples of plant life from your garden and see if you can identify them? You could make 
detailed sketches of the plants you find, just like Darwin. Alternatively, visit a museum that has fossils on dis-

play. What can you learn about the animals from which they were formed? 



This week we have started our new topic called 'Long Ago'. We have started to develop our under-
standing of the past by learning that this could mean things that happened earlier in the day, yester-

day, last year or a long time ago before we were even born! The children looked at some objects 
that have changed over time and had a go at deciding which were modern, old or antiques. It was 
really tricky, but everyone had great ideas to contribute which helped us to decide in the end. We 

also had fun looking through photos of babies and were delighted to discover that they the children's 
own baby photos. As part of this we talked about the children had changed since they were babies.   

UN Convention on the Rights of 
the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 



 

 

UN Convention on the Rights 
of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

This week we have launched our new topic ‘Bright Lights, Big City’ by 
finding out about The Queen. The children were given an envelope 

with a mystery person to identify. They worked in teams to build the 
puzzle in order to reveal the identity of the royal guest. The children talked about what they knew 

about the Queen before finding out further information using video clips and shared reading. They rec-
orded facts they had learned about Queen Elizabeth in pop-up books and illustrated these too, taking 

care to present their work neatly, using their best handwriting.  



 

Here are some pictures of the wonderful art-
work that class 4,5,6 completed as part of 

their topic work on Darwin's Delights.  They 
looked at the secret notebooks of Darwin 
and saw how he recorded and labelled the 
creatures he saw.  They replicated that in 

their own scientific drawings of a 
mouse.  The children concentrated hard on 

their work,  which meant they were proud of 
the results achieved.  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 



 

The children in years 5 and 6 took part in the Peer Mediation training earlier 
this week, led by specialist, Peter Timms. The training taught the children   
various techniques to help other pupils resolve any difficulties or disagreements 
they may have at break and lunch times. The children are looking forward to 
putting these skills to use in the playground, and really enjoyed working 
through Mr Timms’ activities together. 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

Peer mediation is conflict 
resolution for young      

people by young people,     
typically in an educational 
setting.  Peer Mediators are 
trained in the process and 
skills needed to mediate  

between two parties      
neutrally. Peer mediators 

work in hundreds of       
primary and secondary 

schools in the United King-
dom and around the world.  



Nursery and Reception 

Mrs Hartley and Mrs Manley's class hero this week is 
Elizabeth. We have chosen Elizabeth because she 
always enjoys her learning and listens to         
instructions. This week she has chosen to stay 

and join in with some of the Reception's phonic session 
and she made a beautiful glittery firework picture. Well 

done Elizabeth!  

 

Year 1/2/3 

Our hero for this week is Teodora for showing kindness      
towards others in the classroom.  She displayed a mature 
attitude when she was able to put others feelings before 
her own and displayed great listening skills when     

working with her talk partner this week. She has also 
been extremely helpful, offering to tidy, sharpen pencils 

and to give out resources. Thank you Teodora, keep shining!  

Year 4/5/6 

Mrs Cox’s Lighthorne Heroes this week is Jonah.  He 
has concentrated hard on his work this week,   par-
ticularly on our scientific drawing            activi-
ties.  He paid careful attention to the    charac-
teristics of animals and as a result he was able 
to draw a brilliant Lava Lizard.  Keep    being 
curious and enjoying your learning   Jonah! 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 



Thursday 11th November 2021 Individual Pupil Photographs 

Thursday 25th November 2021 Year 2 and Year 3 Theatre Trip to The Belgrade to see ‘Beauty and the 
Beast’ pantomime 10.15am 

Friday 26th November 2021 MUFTI (non uniform) Day—bring 50p to wear your own choice of clothes 
to school.  All donations to School Fund. 

Wednesday 8th December 2021 Whole School Silent Disco (details to follow soon) 

Thursday 9th December 2021 Whole School Christmas Performance ‘Supersonic Lamb’ and refreshments 
2.00pm 

Monday 13th December 2021 Christmas Dinner 

Tuesday 14th December 2021 Year 5 and 6 Theatre Visit to the Royal Shakespeare Company to see 
‘The Magician’s Elephant’ at 7.15pm 

Thursday 16th December 2021 Nursery, Reception and Year 1 Visit to Warwick Arts Centre to see ‘The 
Very Hungry Christmas Caterpillar’ at 1.30pm 

Friday 17th December 2021 MUFTI Day—bring 50p to wear a festive outfit. 

Friday 17th December 2021 Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Monday  20th December—Friday 31st December School Closed for Christmas holiday 

Monday 3rd January 2022 school closed for Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 school closed for in-service (teacher) training 

School re-opens on Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Thursday10th March 2022 School Nurse Annual Health Needs Assessment Year 6 

Thursday 10th March 2022 School Nurse National Child Measurement Programme Year 6 and      
Reception 

With best wishes from Mrs Westwood and all the staff at Lighthorne Heath. 



UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 24: Health and Health Services 

















The Very Hungry Christmas Caterpillar 

At Warwick Arts Centre 

On Thursday 16th December at 1.30pm 

Children will eat their lunch at school and then travel 
by coach to Warwick Arts Centre.  The children should 
be back in school by the end of the school day at 3pm. 

The cost  of this visit is £12.95 per child  

Please note that school is significantly subsiding the 
cost of the trip and meeting the costs for all adults. Pay-

ment can be made in instalments via Parent Pay. 

The Magician’s Elephant 

At the Royal Shakespeare Company 

On Tuesday 14th December at 7.15pm  

Children will go home at the end of the school day for 
their dinner and then return to school  at 5.45pm, for 
departure by coach to Stratford-upon-Avon. The show 
will finsh late (approximately 10pm) so children will 
be allowed to come into school a little later on 15th 

(details to follow nearer the time) . 

The cost  of this visit is £16.50 per child  

Please note that school is significantly subsiding the 
cost of the trip and meeting the costs for all adults. 

Payment can be made in instalments via Parent Pay. 



Beauty and the Beast 

At The Belgrade Theatre 

This year The Belgrade presents the enchanting tale of Beauty and the Beast. 
One of the most popular panto titles ever, this long awaited production will be extra 
special and guaranteed to bring a touch of magic, mayhem and monstrous fun to 

your festive celebrations. 

Things are looking bleak for beautiful Belle! Kidnapped by the beast, she is locked 
away in a castle with little hope of escape.  But unbeknownst to her, the beast is 

actually a handsome prince under the curse of an evil enchantress. Only by changing 
his selfish ways and finding true love 
can he ever hope to break the spell. 
Will the Beast change his ways in 
time? And will Belle ever get back 

home? There’s only one way to find 
out!  

On Thursday 25th November at 
10.15am 

Children will travel to Coventry 
by coach, and have a slightly   

later packed lunch (snacks will be 
provided at the theatre by 

school). The children will be back 
in school by the end of the school   

day at 3pm. 

The cost  of this visit is £16.50 per child  

Please note that school is significantly subsiding the cost of the trip and 
meeting the costs for all adults. Payment can be made in instalments via 

Parent Pay.


